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11th June 2025 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Furbabies Cat Rescue –Friday 20th June  
 
Our chosen charity for this year has been Furbabies Cat Rescue. The rescue was created in 2013 and 
operates within the Birmingham area to rescue, rehabilitate and rehome cats and kittens. They are 
a voluntary organisation that relies completely on the generosity of its followers. 
 

On Friday 20th June the charity will be visiting us here in school at 10am and will be bringing in with 
them several kittens for the children to interact with.  
 
For your child to participate please could you complete the below permission slip and return this to 
your child’s class teacher by Friday 13th June.  
 
If you would also like to donate, please visit the below website to see how you can support the vital 
work carried out by Furbabies Cat Rescue.  
 

www.furbabiescatrescue.org/how-you-can-help/  
 

Thank you as always for your continued support.  
 
Your sincerely,  
 
 
Mrs Greep   Miss Brenwald  
Year 6 Class Teacher  Year 6 Class Teacher 
 
 

Furbabies Cat Rescue – Friday 20th June  
 

I DO / DO NOT (please circle) give permission for my child to take part in the charity morning 
including handling any kittens.  

Child’s name: Class: 

Parent name: Parent signature:
 

https://furbabiescatrescue.org/how-you-can-help/

